
 STATE OF ILLINOIS  

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
 

   525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.   SPRINGFIELD,  ILLINOIS 62761  (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111   
 
September 10, 2018 
 
Bridget Orth, Director 
Regulatory Planning  
Northwestern Medicine 
Northwestern Memorial Healthcare 
251 East Huron 
Chicago, Illinois 60611 
 
Re: Exemption Completion 
 #E-022-18 – Centegra Hospital - McHenry 
 #E-023-18 – Centegra Hospital - Woodstock 
 #E-024-18 – Centegra Hospital – Huntley  
 
Dear Ms. Orth:  
 
On September 7, 2018 we received notice that the exemptions referenced above have been 
completed.  Our records will show that the changes of ownership were completed on September 
1, 2018 in accordance with the terms and conditions approved by the State Board.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino of my staff at 
Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Courtney Avery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
 
 
 
 


